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How can we help?
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At Rockwell Collins, we appreciate your selection of our products for your aircraft, and strive to provide you with the best quality parts and 
service. Occasionally, advancements in the technologies we offer our customers or the availability of parts and components, necessitate 
that we cease production and phase out the support of older solutions. This is the case with the Distance Measuring Equipment Receiver-
Transmitter DME-40.

PRODUCTION DISCONTINUANCE

Rockwell Collins will offer a last time buy (LTB) opportunity for current inventory of LRU’s or piece parts for orders placed by October 31, 
2014 with delivery no later than January 31, 2015.  All inventory is subject to prior sale.

ROCKWELL COLLINS DISTANCE MEASURING EQUIPMENT RECEIVER-TRANSMITTER - LAST TIME BUY PART NUMBERS:

Equipment Type Last Time Buy Part Number

Distance Measuring Equipment Receiver-Transmitter DME-40 622-1233-xxx
 
To help ensure maximum operation of the aircraft, Rockwell Collins is encouraging our customers to be proactive in planning for the 
discontinuance. For the more information, please contact your Rockwell Collins Regional Sales Manager, Rockwell Collins Authorized 
Dealer, or Customer Service Engineer.


